
UNIVERSITY OF PESHAWAR 
 

CORRIGENDUM – CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE 
 

Invitation to Bid for Procurement of Furniture for the University of Peshawar 
(ITB No. 30/UoP/MP-IV/Furniture) 

 
Reference subject Invitation to Bid, it is for the information of all concerned that the Invitation to Bid 
for Procurement of Furniture for the University of Peshawar (ITB No. 30/UoP/MP-IV/Furniture) is at 
this moment cancelled.  
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